
Grange Hall Elementary School
Parent Teacher Association

General Body Meeting
June 10, 2021 at 1800

Zoom

Topic Discussion/Decision Action Items Lead

Call to order Meeting called to order at 1802 Katie Imel

Report of Officers President’s Report
- Will be working on figuring out what meetings will look like next year; ideally in person

with a virtual option
- Officers will be meeting with Katie to prepare for next year’s events (how we did this year,

how we can improve)
- Discussed yearbooks; 25 additional yearbooks were ordered; all have been spoken for
- PTAs across Chesterfield County have dissolved over the past year due to COVID, but

we were lucky to have had a strong year thanks to our GHES community!

Treasurer Report
- Brian discussing the Literacy Library with Principal Jones and Vice Principal Tracz

(Principal Jones has sent proposal for Boosterthon money; amounting to roughly $22,000,
which is around where our goal was)

VP Programs Report
- Looking forward to next year; Lonnie has a lot of ideas

Principal Report
- Thank you so much for a wonderful year! Grateful to have been a part of this community;

have navigated this difficult time together and have stayed focused for the kids
- Take time with your families this summer to relax! Planning to have a more normal school

year in the fall

Katie Imel

Lonnie Grady

Courtney Jones
Rachel Tracz

Adjournment Meeting adjourned at 1819 Katie Imel


